
From: Alaina clunas  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:51 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public policy 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Regarding bylaws, mandating, and public policy changes around Covid, it is 
unwarranted measures being imposed on us. It is not evidence-based practice and 
request an appeal to these measures. I am requesting that these decisions involve 
health officials who provide ample, sound evidence around the issues and not 
politicians/city counsellors or popular public opinion.    
 
Alaina Clunas RN IBCLC 
 


